
○ Information concerning the confirmed case of COVID-19 

on May 7 (May 10, 2021) 

 

 Information concerning the confirmed case of COVID-19 on May 7 

 

Further tests revealed that the 14th COVID-19 case on Yakushima, which 

had tested positive on May 7 in Kagoshima City, was uninfected. 
 

Yakushima Town Office is in cooperation with organizations dealing with 

COVID-19 and we will inform you as soon as we receive an update from 

them. I strongly request that you do not make any inquiries to the hospitals 

or related organizations because it will get in the way of their work. 
 

I also ask that you refrain from spreading rumors and unfair discrimination 

related to COVID-19. 
 

COVID-19 transmission has been increasing throughout Japan.   

In order not to contract COVID-19 and infect other people, I would like for 

you to continue to comply with the countermeasures against COVID-19. 
 

I request that local businesses on Yakushima adhere to each industry 

guidelines. I would also like for the people of Yakushima to continue to 

follow the countermeasures against COVID-19. Please make sure to wash 

your hands, gargle, wear masks, and use hand sanitizers. Avoid CLOSED-

IN SPACES, CROWDED PLACES, CLOSE-CONTACTS. Please always 

be mindful of your actions against COVID-19. 
 

If you don’t feel well, please avoid going out. If you have a fever or 

symptoms of COVID-19, call your family doctor or Yakushima Public Health 

Center (TEL:46-2024) for advice. 
 
 
 
 

Koji Araki, 

Mayor of Yakushima Town 

 

 

- Inquiry - 

Yakushima Town Office COVID-19 Response Headquarters, 

Address: 849-20 Koseda, Yakushima-cho, Kumage-gun, Kagoshima, 891-4292 JAPAN 

TEL 0997-43-5900 / Fax 0997-43-5905 


